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GREEN CROSS(R)

HOUSE & GARDEN INSECT BLASTER

DOMESTIC

INSECTICIDE

SPACE AND CONTACT PRESSURIZED SPRAY

Kills flying and crawling insects, indoors or out.

NET WEIGHT:  450 g

GUARANTEE:
 d-trans allethrin.....................................0.2%
Technical Piperonyl Butoxide...........................1.0%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

CAUTION         EXPLOSIVE

REGISTRATION NO.:  15,550

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

Fisons Horticulture Inc.
600 - 25 Watline Avenue
Mississauga, Ontario

L4Z 2Z1

DIRECTIONS:  Remove protective cap.  SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING. 
Press button and hold can upright while spraying.

FLYING INSECTS:  Flies, mosquitoes, flying moths, gnats, wasps.
Spray 6-10 seconds per 30 m3.  Close windows and doors.  Spray
longer for wasps and hardier insects.  Ensure proper ventilation
after sealed areas have been treated and clean up dead insects.

CRAWLING INSECTS:  Cockroaches, silverfish, crickets, spiders,
centipedes, carpet beetles, bedbugs.  Hit these insects directly
with spray.

GARDEN INSECTS:  Aphids, mites, thrips, leafhoppers,



caterpillars, climbing cutworms, Japanese beetles that attack
plants such as roses, gladioli, azaleas, dahlias, asters,
chrysanthemums, marigolds, petunias, iris, delphiniums and other
flowering plants, evergreens and deciduous shrubs, indoor house
plants such as English Ivy and African violets.  Release spray in
short bursts, holding at least 45 cm from plants.  Avoid wetting.
A light spray kills pests.  Spray when air is still.  Never spray
in direct sunlight.  Hit these insects directly with spray.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid contaminating
food, milk or utensils.  Avoid inhalation.  Remove birds, pets
from room being sprayed.  Cover or remove fishbowls for one hour.

FIRST AID:  If on skin wash with soap and water.  If in eyes
flush with water.  If irritation persists obtain medical
attention.  If accidentally swallowed obtain prompt medical
attention.

DISPOSAL:  When container is empty press valve to release all
pressure, then dispose with household garbage.

WARNING:  Contents under pressure.  Do not puncture or incinerate
can.  Do not store at temperatures above 49'C or in direct
sunlight.  Do not place in hot water or near radiators, stoves or
other sources of heat.  Do not spray into or near any open flame.

Product Use Information:  1-800-668-5669

(R) Registered trademark of Fisons Horticulture Inc.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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